## CBA COLORADO BAR ASSOCIATION

## The Colorado Bar Association

your partner in law

Dear CBA Member:

We are writing today to ask for your help. The Legal Aid Foundation is now entering the final week of its annual fundraising drive for Colorado Legal Services (CLS), our statewide, staffed legal aid program. The campaign ends on June 30th.

CLS is the backbone of our legal aid delivery system here in Colorado. It provides:

- Essential legal assistance to low income Coloradans with solvable civil legal problems;
- Necessary support and assistance for self-represented litigants;
- Easily-accessible legal information for the community generally; and
- Support and coordination for pro bono programs across the state.

All of this would not be possible, of course, without the strong support of the legal community.

Please join us, and many of your other fellow Colorado lawyers, in helping to assure fairness for all in our civil justice system. Click here to support CLS by making an online contribution today to the Legal Aid Foundation.

Thank you in advance for your contribution, and for all you do to make Colorado a better and a more just place.

Sincerely,

W Terry Ruchriegle

W. Terry Ruckriegle President Marker Forcia

Charles F. Garcia President Elect J Q 4099

Mark A. Fogg Immediate Past President